
NEW Vision Wellness Plan for Agreement Employees Beginning July 1, 2010 
 
 
 
Amtrak is pleased to announce that effective July 1, 2010 Amtrak agreement employees and their 
eligible dependents will receive vision care benefits through EyeMed Vision Care. EyeMed is a 
leading vision benefits company dedicated to improving quality of life through vision wellness. 
The decision to move to EyeMed was made based on a competitive bid process in which EyeMed 
excelled.  
 
Although VSP will no longer be your vision care provider, the negotiated benefits have not 
changed. All of your 2010 vision claims information through June 30 will be transferred from 
VSP to EyeMed so that EyeMed can continue the administration of the benefits. 
 
EyeMed offers: 
 

CHOICE 

Access to thousands of vision care providers, including many private 
practitioners and LensCrafters®, Sears Optical®, Target Optical®, 
JCPenney® Optical and most Pearle Vision® locations.  Most of these 
retail centers offer evening and weekend hours for your convenience. 
Please note, some private practitioners in the VSP network are not in the 
EyeMed network 

 

SERVICE  

Live customer service available seven days a week.  Automated services 
allowing members to locate providers, view benefit information and 
request ID cards. 
 

SIMPLICITY 

Locate a provider near you, schedule an appointment, and present your 
member ID card at the provider location. Your EyeMed provider will take 
care of the rest! 
 

 
You will enjoy convenient access to thousands of doctors nationwide, including both private 
practitioners and leading optical retailers. To search for providers, please visit 
www.eyemedvisioncare.com and select the Insight Network or call 866-804-0982.  
 
Within the next couple of weeks, you will receive a welcome package from EyeMed that will 
include vision ID cards, a summary of benefits, and a list of the 10 participating eye doctors 
closest to where you live.  
 
In the meantime, should you have questions, please forward them to HRBenefits@amtrak.com. 
 
 
Thank you 
Amtrak Human Resources Benefits Department 
 


